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Dear NSW Parliamentary Public Accountability Committee. I live near the route of the light rail 

being constructed in Surry Hills. It is causing great inconvenience, none of which would matter so 

much if it were going to benefit Surry Hills. However the lack of any proposed stop on the eastern 

side of Crown St means that it will no of advantage to those of us in this situation. Moreover it is 

most likely to divide Surry Hills in two, with traffic separating the areas north and south of 

Devonshire St. It is and has been from the beginning, a project to assist others outside Surry Hills 

- the EQ, sports grounds, the racecourse, and UNSW. Nothing has been proposed that makes it of 

any benefit to our neighbourhood. 


